CONFIDENTIAL

Civil Commissioner, FalklandsIslands

I enclose a copy of a message which

the Prime Minister nas received from the

members of the Falkland Islands Executive
and Legislative Councils asking that

Sir Rex Hunt should, on completion of his
tour of duty, and after leave, return to
his post.

I should be grateful for a draft reply
for my signature on behalf of the
Prime Minister.

AJC

Peter Ricketts Esqg
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.
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